
 
 

 

Dear students, 
  
The last few months have forced the world to face the unprecedented challenge of a worldwide 

pandemic. The past week and the horrible killing of George Floyd has forced the nation to 

reckon with the pernicious stain of racism.  In these troubling times, I want you to know that the 

law school community stands committed to justice, equality, and the rule of law. 
  
As lawyers and future lawyers, much responsibility rests on our shoulders to protect and support 

all members of our community, particularly those among us who may be vulnerable to cruelty, 

violence, and acts of injustice. However, it is in these most difficult moments that strength, 

character, compassion, and dignity emerge and allow us to work towards greater justice.  
  
My thoughts are with all members of our law school community as well as with our city, nation 

and the world. You - our students - give me the faith and courage to believe in and work for a 

safer and more just world.  
  
With kind regards, 
  
Dean Lyn Entzeroth  
  
  
Lyn Suzanne Entzeroth 
Dean & Dean John Rogers Endowed Chair 
The University of Tulsa College of Law 
 


